
 
   

  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 /  11                             Dated   18.2.2020  

 To 

The Chairman 
Coal India Limited, 
Newtown, Rajarhat, 
Kolkata-700156 
 

Sub:  Request for an audience with Chairman, Coal India Ltd. 

 

Respected Sir, 

Earlier, with your kind permission, All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE), had thankfully 

extended best wishes to you on assuming the charge of Chairman, Coal India Limited. 

Further to this felicitation, we request for an appointment with you to personally express our feelings 

and gratitude to you and show our commitment to uplift the entire family of Coal India such that our 

nation will be proud of us. 

On this occasion, we want to introduce our association  AIACE. AIACE (Website: http://aiace.in ,  

www.aiace.co.in ), is an association of executives of Coal India Ltd, and Singreni Collieries Company Ltd. 

Its character is unique in nature ,given the fact that its members are both WORKING and RETIRED 

Executives from coal industry.  

May we request you, Sir, an appointment for a meeting with our delegation of 4 to 5 persons, on your 

any convenient date, as early as possible. We are confident that such an audience will pave the way for a 

mutual trust for working towards achieving our mutual aspirations. 

With Regards, 

 

P. K. Singh Rathor 

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 


